
March 2024 Newsletter

Pathways to Opportunity

We are eagerly anticipating the
opportunity to showcase all the
incredible new developments on
the horizon for PTO! We trust
that you wi﻿ll relish in a summary
of the events and achievements
from the month of March.

Note from Advocacy Council
We are available to assist you! Feel free to visit

us if you require any assistance. We hope
everyone had a pleasant month!

Note from Admin Staff

Pathways Pulse
Press
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Pet therapy

We had a bit of a ruff day, but thanks to
our furry friends from Pet Therapy, the

day got a whole lot brighter!  Their
unconditional love worked wonders,
providing the comfort and joy we all

needed.



We're so grateful to Beesley's Paw Prints for visiting
our program and introducing us to a new furry friend!
Their visit brought smiles, joy, and lots of tail wags to

our day.



Pathways Rec
Our Pathways Rec crew took over the Harold
Avenue Recreation Center for an energizing
workout session! From stretches to adaptive
volleyball, we pushed our limits and cheered

each other on every step of the way.
Big thanks to the Harold Avenue Recreation

Center for hosting us and helping make today's
session so empowering. Together, we're building

strength, confidence, and community.



Jet Blue Park

We're thrilled to share that our
participants had the incredible

opportunity to take a behind-the-
scenes tour of JetBlue Park, the

spring training home of the
Boston Red Sox! It was an

unforgettable experience where
we got to learn all about the ins

and outs of the Red Sox's
organization



 We are thrilled to celebrate an incredibly successful quarter with our
amazing men’s and women’s clubs! Today’s banquet was not just a

gathering; it was a celebration of dedication, hard work, and
community. 

From the laughter that filled the room to the delicious meal that
delighted our taste buds, every moment was a testament to what we
can achieve together. The food was nothing short of spectacular, a

perfect complement to the vibrant spirits of everyone present. 
To all our participants, thank you for your unwavering commitment and
enthusiasm. Here’s to many more successes and delicious meals shared

together! 

eND OF QUARTER BANQUET



This month, we stand together to celebrate
Developmental Disability Awareness Month. It's a

time to shine a light on the incredible abilities,
talents, and contributions of individuals with

developmental disabilities in our communities.
At Pathways to Opportunity, we believe in the

power of inclusion, diversity, and recognizing the
potential in everyone. This month, and every

month, we're committed to breaking down
barriers, fostering understanding, and creating a

world where everyone has the opportunity to
thrive.

Let's use this time to educate, advocate, and
celebrate the achievements of those with

developmental disabilities. By choosing to include
and support one another, we build a stronger,

more compassionate community.



We had the pleasure of welcoming Chantel to our Women's Club for an empowering
session in honor of Women's History Month. Her kindness truly set the tone for an

afternoon filled with open conversations, shared aspirations, and the courage to face
challenges head-on.

Our ladies learned the invaluable lesson of supporting one another, fostering a sense
of unity and bonding that only grows stronger with each shared experience. It's
moments like these that highlight the strength and resilience found within our

community.
A special shoutout to Chantel for bringing unique snacks that added an extra layer of

joy to our gathering. Your generosity and spirit have earned you a place in the
Pathways to Opportunity family.

Thank you for inspiring us and for reminding us of the power of kindness and
community. Here's to more uplifting sessions and the beautiful journey of

empowerment together! 

Women’s 
Club



Weaving the threads of comradery and empowerment, our
Women's Club recently concluded a captivating Ladies Survival

Training Seminar guided by the luminous Becky from Best Buddies.
A tapestry of newfound wisdom and courage unfurled as we

embraced novel challenges and expanded our horizons, nurturing
not just self-assurance but also fortitude and self-reliance.

Gratitude fills the air like a fragrant incense as we extend heartfelt
thanks to Becky for illuminating our path with such a jubilant and

enlightening seminar. The echoes of laughter, the treasures of
knowledge, and the bonds forged today embody the essence of our

vibrant community.
Here's to a myriad of uncharted adventures and the splendid

odyssey of empowerment and evolution that awaits us.

Women’s 
Club



Pathways Chefs
Classmates teamed up for a
delicious adventure crafting
meatball subs!  From picking

menu items to rolling meatballs
and choosing toppings, we nailed
it!  Kitchen cleanup was a group
effort too. Teamwork makes the

dream work!



 We had the honor of hosting the South Florida
Red Cross for an insightful presentation. 

A special shoutout to Kim for leading today's
session. Your passion and knowledge truly lit up
the room, and it was wonderful to see you again.

Your presence made the event even more
special! 

https://www.facebook.com/SFLRedCross?__cft__[0]=AZVbGf4XyN81ovAgzn5J-Fy_ytMGVOwymyvSQhv8Nv2Vd0zImaVK4YKvYkNVXhm85L2x5t0CqspFX8--_KduTxZWwnHBUQTD60tn4iqGYuA4VvM_S70uwy4hDP4lsoJpTNMKBuNOMjve0mJRhdP4KRwNToq7gCu3aQMRpwLjCqBaUI9lNXM-M63vZ7_pBY8WOIo&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/SFLRedCross?__cft__[0]=AZVbGf4XyN81ovAgzn5J-Fy_ytMGVOwymyvSQhv8Nv2Vd0zImaVK4YKvYkNVXhm85L2x5t0CqspFX8--_KduTxZWwnHBUQTD60tn4iqGYuA4VvM_S70uwy4hDP4lsoJpTNMKBuNOMjve0mJRhdP4KRwNToq7gCu3aQMRpwLjCqBaUI9lNXM-M63vZ7_pBY8WOIo&__tn__=-]K-R


Womens
Club Hat
Bar Event 

We just had an unforgettable Hat Bar experience
with the Felton Hat Co., and we couldn't be more

grateful! Our Women's Club had a blast
customizing their own hats, adding a touch of

personal flair to each unique piece.



 A Warm Thank You to Doris! 
We had the privilege of welcoming Doris as a guest speaker for

our Pathways Tech class. Her insights, expertise, and passion for
technology were truly inspiring to us all. Doris, you've not only

shared valuable knowledge with our participants but also
motivated them to explore new horizons in the tech world. 

We're thrilled to officially welcome you to the Pathways to
Opportunity family! Thank you for making a difference in our

community and for being a part of our journey towards
empowerment through education. 

Here's to more learning, growing, and innovating together! 



We're still riding the
high from a fantastic
day of dancing and
joy at The Ranch!

Dive into our photos
to see the smiles,

moves, and
moments that made

it unforgettable.



 We had an incredible time!
The interactive presentations and hands-on

demonstrations were not only educational but also a
lot of fun. It's sessions like these that inspire us and

broaden our understanding of the vital role
occupational therapy assistants play in healthcare. 
We're grateful for this opportunity to connect and
learn. Let's continue to grow and explore together! 

A huge THANK
YOU to the

Keiser
Occupational

Therapy
Assistant

program for
stopping by!



Irish
Dancers
at PTO

What an incredible day we had at
Pathways to Opportunity, filled

with the captivating rhythms and
extraordinary talent of Irish
dancers! Their performance

brought us all a piece of Ireland's
vibrant culture and tradition,

right to our doorstep.



Rays to
grow

garden 

We're thrilled to share that Home Depot has
generously donated to our Rays to Grow garden,

bringing our vision of a thriving community space one
step closer to reality! Our dedicated gardening club,
The Green Thumbs, had the fantastic opportunity to

pick up the donated items, setting the stage for a
blooming season ahead. 



Pathways Chefs

Gathered for a delightful 1:10
luncheon!  Participants took
charge, setting the table and
whipping up a scrumptious

three-course meal. Bon
appétit! Thank you to John

Michaels Jewelry for making
this happen!



Rock
Your
Socks 

 Pathways to Opportunity
celebrated World Down Syndrome

Day in the most colorful way
possible - by rocking our socks off!

It was a day filled with joy,
laughter, and some extra special
furry friends from Pet Therapy

who stopped by to join in on our
amazing celebration.



Major Milestone: Senate
Bill 1758 Passes!

We're thrilled to announce that Senate Bill 1758, a groundbreaking piece of
legislation aimed at enhancing care navigation services, has officially
passed! Pathways to Opportunity had the incredible opportunity to have
representatives present during this pivotal moment, advocating for the
needs and rights of individuals with disabilities and their families. 
Senate Bill 1758 is set change the support system for those with disabilities
by:

Mandating the Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) to offer care
navigation services, ensuring a robust support network.
Integrating care plans with Individual Education Plans (IEPs) for
students with disabilities, fostering better coordination in public
schools.
Introducing an online application process for APD services, improving
access and efficiency while maintaining traditional methods.
Developing a comprehensive transition waiver for clients moving into
adulthood, addressing a critical gap in support.
Reducing the crisis response time from 45 days to 15, making a
significant difference in timely assistance.
Lowering the definition of an aging caregiver from 70 to 60,
acknowledging the changing needs of our community.

This legislation represents a monumental step forward in creating a more
inclusive, supportive environment for individuals with disabilities and their
families. We're honored to have been a part of this process and are excited

about the positive impacts this bill will have on our community.
A huge thank you to Senate President Kathleen Passidomo and everyone

involved in making Senate Bill 1758 a reality. Together, we're building a
brighter future! 

https://www.facebook.com/KathleenPassidomo?__cft__[0]=AZUJ_lOjwixvBNXm0hW5-0VCs7xq4mIs9qFxJBhKkndciPzkZXTcAq-QGiASfJTS53pbJnt86RCAuR0FSyrdJVPVKc2tmTMeLv_iBYE5NRnSUq849kW82XEEdMIpSsLmxYZL1dTkOwMJVKPhU-29yW0o5govgmUV9o-hXmAIUNBm9fJI_wb5fRZrWmh9aYzmmic&__tn__=-]K-R



























